
 

 

 

 

 

July 22, 2009 

 

 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING & FIRST CLASS MAIL 
David Danner 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W. 

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

 

Re: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Puget Sound Energy 

 Docket Nos. UE-090704 and UG-090705 

 Public Notice Status Report 

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

 

Pursuant to Order 04, the Prehearing Conference Order in this matter, this letter provides the 

status report Public Counsel is required to submit concerning its efforts to reach consensus with 

Staff and PSE on the content and format of the public notice PSE is required to issue in 

connection with this proceeding.   

 

Representatives of Public Counsel, PSE, and the Commission’s Consumer Protection and 

Communication unit have been reviewing and exchanging draft notice language.   As of this 

date, some issues remain outstanding and drafts are still being reviewed.   Public Counsel 

respectfully requests that a further status report date be set for August 24, 2009. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Simon J. ffitch 

Senior Assistant Attorney General 

Public Counsel 

(206) 389-2055 

 

SJf:cjw 

Enclosures 

cc: Service List (First Class Mail & E-mail) 

 ALJ Dennis Moss (E-mail) 


